MARY McINTIRE "Mary" DOB 6/11/52 DOD 7/8/06 STOP LIGHT CITY VANS

In Loving Memory of: Mary Louise McIntire/ Stop Light City Vans June 11 1952 - July 8 2006

Can I have your attention please?

With deep regrets I have to add another name to the list the year 2006 of a member of HVC passing on to be with many of our friends that have preceded her. I'm sure most all of you knew Mary McIntire. She passed away July 8th 2006. She was a member of Hoosier Van Congress since its beginning and a member of the Hoosier Van Council before that. She was a long time member of Stoplight City Van Club in Kokomo around 35 years I've been told. She was very dedicated to promoting Vanning and was an asset to Hoosier Van Congress. She worked as Secretary/Treasurer for many years as well as doing various

jobs for HVC. One of those jobs was working the main gate. She will truly be missed by all of us in Hoosier Van Congress and by all who knew her, but on the other hand she also will be remembered by us all. Always smiling and doing anything asked of her. Please keep that wonderful smile in your thoughts of just how special she was to us all. She always had that big smile for you when you pulled in the gate and made you feel welcome. If you all will take the time to have a moment of silence when you read this in remembrance of Mary McIntire I personally would like to thank you.



A special message for Mary:
From Ron and Susie Martin...(Circle City Van Club)

We just wanted to let you know how special you are. The thoughts of you and the times we have shared together, they will linger on in our minds and warm us with happy memories. Thank you for sharing your life with us and so many of others. Lord, thank you for the privilege of letting us know Mary and Mary thank you for sharing your life with so many of us. Mary we Love You!!

Contact: Bob McIntire Mmlmcintire@aol.com

